
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 10/1/2013 1:33:57 PM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: zip

Doesn’t serve Rose Garden very well, but I can see why it works for Greg - he’s four 
blocks from Ashby BART where they have four zips.

Anyway, what do you guys think of the Prius/Prius V? Too gutless?

SB GT&S 0311878

mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov

